


>  
>                   
>  
> Katie Hietala 
>  
> Biological Science Technician 
>  
> Collateral Duty Safety Officer/Location EMS Coordinator 
>  
> USDA-Agricultural Research Service 
>  
> Subarctic Agricultural Research Unit 
>  
> 905 N. Koyukuk, 360 O'Neill Bldg 
>  
> Fairbanks, Alaska 99775 
>  
> (p) 907.474.6554 
>  
> (f) 907.474.1813 
>  
> _____________________________________________ 
> From: Bower, Cindy 
> Sent: Friday, May 14, 2010 4:34 PM 
> To: Hietala, Katie 
> Subject: Registration for July workshop in New Orleans 
>  
> Katie, 
>  
> My IDP training was approved. Could you please register me for the FEW 
> workshop (http://www.fewntp.org/ <http://www.fewntp.org/> ). It looks as 
> though I'm "early registration, non-member" for $1,050. I've attached a 
> registration form (mostly filled out). If one or two of the classes I've 
> selected are full, that's not good. If more than 2 are full, then there's 
> practically no point in going. (I submitted my request to ARS on January 4th, 
> but it was jusr approved today.) 
>  
> I'm not sure what to tell you. Please give it a try. 
>  
> Thanks. 
>  
> ___ 
>  
> CKB 
>  
>  
>  
>  << File: registrationform_CKB.pdf >> 
>  
>  
>  
>  
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